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Circular No. RDPS/2021-22/134                      Date: 14.03.2022 
                                                             For Parents of Students of Classes PS to VIII 

         Session: 2022-23 
 

Dear Parent (s) 
 
This is to inform you that the school will re-open for the new session for all classes w.e.f 1st April, 2022. 
 
To make transport arrangements for the interested students of the school, w.e.f Friday,  01.04.2022 i.e. 
start of academic session 2022-23, kindly send your consent to avail school transport facility through the 
Google form (link given below) latest by Wednesday, 16.03.2022 so that appropriate action may be 
initiated by the school in this regard.  

https://forms.gle/XsGZhLxhAdi6Yjsa9 
 
 
 

With regards 
 

 
 
Mrs. Anjana Gupta 
Headmistress (Head Of The School) 
Rukmini Devi Public School, Rohini  

 


